
 
 

A.P. Bhatnagar IPS (Retd) 
General Secretary, ARSIPSO  
B-18, G.H. 69, Sector-55, GURGAON 122003   
(M) 9953130239. E-mail  bhatnagarap@yahoo.co.in

 

(REMINDER) 

 

06 September 2013 

Appeal! 

 

Shri Dleep Mehta, our Office Assistant, has been diagnosed with a heart 
disease.  He has to be admitted for about a week for thorough investigation 
and treatment.  Initial tests indicate that he may have to undergo 
angioplasty or open heart surgery.  As he earns only Rs. 6,000/- per month 
from us, he does not have any finances to undergo this treatment.  It is 
requested that members may kindly, voluntarily contribute whatever they 
can to meet his medical expenses.   

 

The cheque may be sent favouring ARSIPSO, to the undersigned. 

 

          Sd/- 

A.P. Bhatnagar 
General Secretary 
 
 
PS: A stent has already been planted in him on 20/09/2013.  Members 
who have already sent their donation may kindly ignore this reminder.  


